YOUNGSTOWN COLLEGE
YOUNGSTOWN, OHIO

Office of the Dean

May 18, 1948

MEMO TO THE ACADEMIC STANDARDS COMMITTEE:

I suggest that the rule with reference to students taking unusually heavy loads during the summer session be extended to the semester beginning with registration for the second semester 1948-49. I suggest the following three changes:

- 1. A student who has a scholastic point average of 2.00 or higher may register for not more than 18 semester hours without securing the approval of anyone except his adviser.
- 2. A student who has a scholastic point average under 2.00 and wishes to carry more than 16 semester hours must make written application to the Academic Standards Committee for their decision which will be final.
- 3. A student who has a scholastic point average of 2.00 or higher and wishes to register for more than 18 semester hours must likewise make written application to the Academic Standards Committee. The decision of that Committee will be final on all such matters.

Very sincerely,

George M. Wilcox Dean of the College

GMW: mt